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Corporate Update

Christopher James Gold Corp. (“Christopher James”) (TSX-V: CIG) wishes to announce that further to the
announcement of the signed definitive agreement with Chesapeake Gold Corp. (Chesapeake”) (see news
release dated June 24, 2010), the common shares of Christopher James will resume trading at 6:30 a.m.
Pacific Standard Time on July 20, 2010, the required documentation having been filed with the
TSX Venture Exchange.

Christopher James has provided notice that its Special and Annual General Meeting will be held in
Vancouver, B.C. on September 10, 2010 to approve the proposed business transaction with Chesapeake.
For additional information please contact:

Dr. E. Max Baker, President, Christopher James Gold Corp. 604-408-8829
Visit the Company’s website at www.christopherjamesgold.com.
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